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Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff – 
 
We are thrilled to share another exciting milestone in Galen's journey. As we continue to expand 
our footprint across the United States, we are delighted to announce our newest campus in Las 
Vegas, Nevada! 
 
Our Las Vegas campus will extend our commitment to providing high-quality nursing education 
in the West. We are initially launching with a 2-Year Associate Degree of Nursing (ADN) program 
and a 3-Year Bachelor of Science in Nursing (BSN) program. This continues our mission to make 
nursing education accessible and enriching. 
 
We know you're as eager as we are to kick-start this new venture. The term start dates for both 
the ADN and BSN programs will be announced soon, and we assure you that we'll keep you 
updated every step of the way. 
 
The journey of bringing a new campus to life is a testament to the dedication and hard work of 
the Galen community. We share our deepest gratitude to each one of you for your contributions 
and commitment to excellence in nursing education.  
 
More information about the Las Vegas campus will be available soon. In the meantime, for any 
additional inquiries, please visit our website. Here's to embarking on this exciting new chapter 
together! 
 

- Galen College of Nursing 
 


